[EXTERNAL] Jane 4040 Inc.

jonnadye@gmail.com <jonnadye@gmail.com>
Thu 12/2/2021 9:55 AM
To: McKay, Conor <CTMcKay@srcity.org>

Dear Mr. McKay,

We were unable to attend the neighborhood meeting regarding Jane 4040 Inc., the other evening, however,
we have grave concerns regarding this type of business in this location. The business space in question was not
meant for this type of business. Just one of many reasons is that 4040 Hwy 12 is literally steps away from a
children's playground.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

James and Jonna Dye
4209 Kintyre Road
Santa Rosa CA
707-217-7028



